Safety Advisory Regarding A Possible Stalking Incident
[bookmark: _GoBack]Description of Incident: The Western Carolina University Police Department is investigating a report of a possible stalking that occurred on campus. The incident occurred around 5:15 PM where a student reported being recorded while they were running on Centennial Drive.  The vehicle appears to be a Jeep Renegade. If you have any information regarding this incident please contact  University Police at 828.227.8911.
Tips:
1. Be aware of your surroundings 
1. Use the buddy system 
1. Get to a safe and secure location if you feel threatened or uncomfortable in any way
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